
 
Please consult you tax preparer regarding the tax reform act 
of 2018. Currently, 529 plans offer tax-free earnings growth 
and tax-free withdrawals when the funds are used to pay for 
college. With the new law, families will be also able to 
withdraw up to $10,000 per year tax-free for high school 
expenses. 


